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Veterans Service Office moves to new location 
  
On Monday, Nov. 21, the Veterans Service Office (VSO) opened the doors at 
its new location. The VSO has been located inside the Humboldt County 
Courthouse since the 1940s.  
 
The new office, located at the corner of Sixth and L streets, is bigger, has 
more private offices for one-on-one meetings with clients, is handicap 
accessible and has more on street parking available.   
 
For more information, call 707-445-7611 or visit the new location at 1105 
Sixth St., Suite F, in Eureka. 

-###- 
 

Follow us on Twitter: @HumCoDHHS and  
Facebook: www.facebook.com/humcodhhs. 

 
 
 


